
 

THE PUBLIC TOILETS ARE NOW OPEN 

PLEASE OBSERVE THESE GUIDELINES TO MINIMISE THE  

RISKS OF SPREADING COVID-19. 

 

Please note it is not feasible for the Council to provide: 

 Cleaning more than once each day. 

 Hand sanitiser – please use your own or wash hands as 

you enter and then after using the facilities. 

 

 DO NOT enter the toilets, if you or anyone in your 

household is showing symptoms or is self-isolating. 

 DO NOT enter the toilets if it appears to be busy.  

 DO NOT bring food into the area. 

 

 Do leave the entry door open to increase air flow. 

 Do observe social distancing rules – at least 1 metre 

where possible.  

 Do take all litter, disposable gloves and wipes home. 

You can read Tisbury Council’s risk assessment for public toilets at: 

www.tisbury-wiltshire-pc.gov.uk 

 

To help us maintain these public toilets in a useable condition, please 

tell us about any problems that you encounter. 

Contact: tisburypc@gmail.com / 01747 260088 (and leave a message) 

Please note that any mis-use or vandalism  

will result in the facilities being shut. 
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